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Recently, Nestlé has announced that it will withdraw its pea milk 
product Wunda from the market. The product has been removed 
from Dutch and international websites, and the brand's dedicated 
website has also been shut down. It is reported that Nestlé 
launched the pea milk product Wunda in May 2021, which is one 
of the first milk substitutes made from yellow peas.
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Recently, with the announcement of the Ministry of Agriculture 
and Rural Affairs’ Announcement No. 743, the new veterinary 
drug approval work has been finalized. As of now, all 8 
veterinary drug manufacturers in Binhai District have passed the
 new version of veterinary drug GMP acceptance by the Ministry
 of Agriculture and Rural Affairs. These include Shandong 
Guobang Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd., Weifang Huaying 
Biotechnology Co., Ltd., Shandong Ark Biotechnology Co., Ltd., 
etc.
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  AMINO ACID\
Recently, domestic manufacturers' quotations have been weak 
and stable. At present, factories mainly deliver goods. The 
current market price is between USD9.5-9.85/KG. The price is at
 a high level. It is expected that the tryptophan will be stable at 
near future.
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According to the announcement from the State Intellectual 
Property Office, Wanhua Chemical Group Co., Ltd. has obtained a
 project called "Preparation of hot water-insoluble vitamin A 
acetate microparticles", with the authorization announcement 
number CN114315675B, and the application date is January 2022
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